
Accessibility Statement
This website has been created as GDPR compliant and accessibility ready. 
We want as many people as possible to be able to use this website as possible:
 You can zoom in up to 300% on most areas of the website (news items excepted).
 You can navigate the website using just a keyboard 
https://mcmw.abilitynet.org.uk/ has advice on making your device easier to use if you have a disability.
 Accessibility of this website: 
We are aware that some parts of this website are not fully accessible and that further improvements can be made and we are always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. We will do our best to help you, if you are experiencing accessibility problems.  You can contact the Clerk using the contact us tab, by emailing chapelallertonparishclerk.com or by telephone on 07857 788079 to let her know your requirements.    
 
Enforcement procedure 
The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility regulations’). If you’re not happy with how we respond to your request, you can contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS). 


This statement was prepared on 10th September, 2020.



